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Message from the Guest Editor

The past 25 years brought remarkable advances in clinical
anesthesia, critical care, pain and perioperative medicine
and will continue to evolve. This means we will face novel
challenges, and controversies and create innovations. The
journal of personalized medicine is pleased to announce a
planned thematic issue called: “Novel Advances and
Innovation in Perioperative Medicine”.

The aim and scope of this Special Issue will be to receive
recent works on novel advances and innovations in
perioperative medicine.  The recent boom of artificial
intelligence, machine learning, decision support and
closed-loop systems in perioperative medicine have been
enormous advances in our practice.  Outside AI and data
analytics, other recent advances and innovations have
emerged (new perioperative technologies, new ways to
optimize patient hemodynamic, patient level of sedation,
analgesia etc.).  We are soliciting in-depth commentary,
original research (including communications), and review
articles, with a focus on anesthesia, critical care and
perioperative medicine communities to submit your recent
work.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Journal of Personalized Medicine (JPM; ISSN 2075-4426) is
an international, open access journal aimed at bringing all
aspects of personalized medicine to one platform. JPM
publishes cutting edge, innovative preclinical and
translational scientific research and technologies related to
personalized medicine (e.g., precision medicine,
pharmacogenomics/proteomics, systems biology, ‘omics
association analysis). JPM is covered in Scopus, the
Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE), PubMed, PMC,
Embase, and other databases.
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